
Good Afternoon, 

To assist with your travel planning, we have outlined the start and end times for the Summit. 

Pisacano scholars need to arrive in time for a full Young Leaders' Day, beginning at 9:00 a.m on 

Saturday, April 23rd. 

 

The Young Leaders Reception will start at 5:30p.m., and end at 7:30 p.m., on April 23rd.  All 

attendees are invited to attend. The Pisacano Foundation will be announcing the newest scholars 

during the reception. The Pisacano Scholar Dinner is scheduled after the reception by invitation 

only. All other attendees, dinner will be “on your own”.   

The Summit officially starts on Sunday morning (April 24) at 7:30 a.m. with breakfast. Welcome 

and Introduction to the day will start at 8:30 a.m. We kickoff the body of the Summit with a day 

of inspiring TED talks and small group discussions about Effectively Measure and Paying for the 

Primary Care Function in Support of the Triple Aim.  Lunch will be served at 12:00 p.m. after 

the morning sessions. The day will end at 4:45 p.m.  The Sunday Network Reception will be 

from 5:15 – 7:00 p.m.  Dinner will be “on your own”.  Information on Dining Groups will be 

available near the registration area. 

 

On Monday, April 25th, breakfast will be served at 7:30 a.m. We will hold a second day of TED 

talks and discussions concerning Teams in Primary Care. Lunch will be served at 12:00 p.m. The 

core portion of the Summit will conclude at 5:00 p.m.  Dinner will be “on your own”.  

Information on Dining Groups will be available near the registration area. 

 

The Summit officially ends on Monday, April 25th at 5:00 p.m.  On Tuesday, April 26th, we will 

host a Primary Care Forum at the Capitol Visitor’s Center on Capitol Hill.  You are encouraged 

to extend your stay to attend the Forum. 

 

The full schedule will be available on the website soon. 

 

Please contact us at rgcpcf@aafp.com with any questions. 

 

The Starfield Summit Team 

 

 P.S. Please send in your completed registration forms! 
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